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Presents a collection of thirty beautiful, creative backyard structures from across the
country that transform the ordinary shed into unique writers' nooks, artists' studios,
children's play areas, and other innovative living spaces, in a lavishly illustrated volume
that includes full-color photography, sample blueprints, an extensive resource section, and
helpful suggestions. 20,000 first printing.
The most popularly read, adapted, anthologized, and incorporated primer on sociology ever
written for modern readers Acclaimed scholar and sociologist Peter L. Berger lays the
groundwork for a clear understanding of sociology in his straightforward introduction to
the field, much loved by students, professors, and general readers. Berger aligns sociology
in the humanist tradition—revealing its relationship to the humanities and philosophy—and
establishes its importance in thinking critically about the modern world. Throughout,
Berger presents the contributions of some of the most important sociologists of the time,
including Max Weber, Émile Durkheim, Vilfredo Pareto, and Thorstein Veblen.
Offers advice about taking multiple choice and essay CLEP examinations; describes each
subject on the test, including English, foreign languages, and history; and aids in the
interpretation of scores.
The essentials of the systematic and scientific study of human social behavior, groups and
society. Extremely easy to access, study by, and reference for students in college courses
or students of the world around them.
Packed with current examples you can easily relate to, Tischler’s INTRODUCTION TO
SOCIOLOGY, 11E delivers comprehensive, up-to-date coverage in a succinct and affordable
format. The author begins by equipping you with tools for success, including tips for how
to read, study, and take tests more effectively. A built-in study guide and practice tests
ensure thorough understanding. The text threads two basic ideas throughout: sociology is a
rigorous, scientific discipline, and basic knowledge of sociology is essential for
understanding social interaction in many work and social settings. With its streamlined 16
chapters, INTRODUCTION TO SOCIOLOGY, 11E delivers cutting-edge coverage that is concise yet
thorough--and makes sociology completely accessible. Available with InfoTrac Student
Collections http://gocengage.com/infotrac. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
We’ve heard plenty from politicians and experts on affirmative action and higher education,
about how universities should intervene—if at all—to ensure a diverse but deserving student
population. But what about those for whom these issues matter the most? In this book,
Natasha K. Warikoo deeply explores how students themselves think about merit and race at a
uniquely pivotal moment: after they have just won the most competitive game of their lives
and gained admittance to one of the world’s top universities. What Warikoo uncovers—talking
with both white students and students of color at Harvard, Brown, and Oxford—is absolutely
illuminating; and some of it is positively shocking. As she shows, many elite white
students understand the value of diversity abstractly, but they ignore the real problems
that racial inequality causes and that diversity programs are meant to solve. They stand in
fear of being labeled a racist, but they are quick to call foul should a diversity program
appear at all to hamper their own chances for advancement. The most troubling result of
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this ambivalence is what she calls the “diversity bargain,” in which white students
reluctantly agree with affirmative action as long as it benefits them by providing a
diverse learning environment—racial diversity, in this way, is a commodity, a selling point
on a brochure. And as Warikoo shows, universities play a big part in creating these
situations. The way they talk about race on campus and the kinds of diversity programs they
offer have a huge impact on student attitudes, shaping them either toward ambivalence or,
in better cases, toward more productive and considerate understandings of racial
difference. Ultimately, this book demonstrates just how slippery the notions of race,
merit, and privilege can be. In doing so, it asks important questions not just about
college admissions but what the elite students who have succeeded at it—who will be the
world’s future leaders—will do with the social inequalities of the wider world.

Exploring more than 80 of the big ideas and key theories in the field of sociology in a
clear and simple way, this is the perfect introduction to the study of how humans live and
interact with each other. The Sociology Book offers a deep dive into a range of societal
issues, ranging from government and gender identity to inequalities, globalization, and
even the "Disneyfication" of today's world. New globalizing forces make our world
increasingly interconnected. Similar issues affect us all: discover the tension between the
needs of the individual and society, the changing workplace, and the role of everything
from government to mass culture in our lives. To explain each concept, The Sociology Book
makes each topic crystal clear using quirky graphics, pithy quotes, and step-by-step
summaries. It defines terms such as "liquid modernity" and "communitarianism", and explains
the theories of seminal thinkers from Karl Marx and Auguste Comte to Sharon Zukin and
Judith Butler. Examining everything from antisocial behavior to how the middle classes
monopolize the best jobs, The Sociology Book is an unmissable read for students and anyone
interested in human behavior. Series Overview: Big Ideas Simply Explained series uses
creative design and innovative graphics along with straightforward and engaging writing to
make complex subjects easier to understand. With over 7 million copies worldwide sold to
date, these award-winning books provide just the information needed for students, families,
or anyone interested in concise, thought-provoking refreshers on a single subject.
Over 21 million copies sold worldwide
In 1897 the promising young sociologist William Edward Burghardt Du Bois (1868-1963) was
given a temporary post as Assistant in Sociology at the University of Pennsylvania in order
to conduct a systematic investigation of social conditions in the seventh ward of
Philadelphia. The product of those studies was the first great empirical book on the Negro
in American society. More than one hundred years after its original publication by the
University of Pennsylvania Press, The Philadelphia Negro remains a classic work. It is the
first, and perhaps still the finest, example of engaged sociological scholarship—the kind
of work that, in contemplating social reality, helps to change it. In his introduction,
Elijah Anderson examines how the neighborhood studied by Du Bois has changed over the years
and compares the status of blacks today with their status when the book was initially
published.
The most relevant textbook for today's students.

The Eighth edition of David Newman?s Sociology: Exploring the Architecture of Everyday Life
once again invites students into the world of sociological thought. Sociology encourages
students to think less about the next test and more about how the subject applies to their
everyday lives. In addition to updated coverage and fresh examples, this edition features
revamped Micro-Macro Connections that have been even further honed to help students
understand the link between individual lives and the structure of society.
Selected by the Modern Library as one of the 100 best nonfiction books of all time From the
Modern Library’s new set of beautifully repackaged hardcover classics by Truman Capote—also
available are Breakfast at Tiffany’s and Other Voices, Other Rooms (in one volume),
Portraits and Observations, and The Complete Stories Truman Capote’s masterpiece, In Cold
Blood, created a sensation when it was first published, serially, in The New Yorker in
1965. The intensively researched, atmospheric narrative of the lives of the Clutter family
of Holcomb, Kansas, and of the two men, Richard Eugene Hickock and Perry Edward Smith, who
brutally killed them on the night of November 15, 1959, is the seminal work of the “new
journalism.” Perry Smith is one of the great dark characters of American literature, full
of contradictory emotions. “I thought he was a very nice gentleman,” he says of Herb
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Clutter. “Soft-spoken. I thought so right up to the moment I cut his throat.” Told in
chapters that alternate between the Clutter household and the approach of Smith and Hickock
in their black Chevrolet, then between the investigation of the case and the killers’
flight, Capote’s account is so detailed that the reader comes to feel almost like a
participant in the events.

Never HIGHLIGHT a Book Again Includes all testable terms, concepts, persons, places, and
events. Cram101 Just the FACTS101 studyguides gives all of the outlines, highlights, and
quizzes for your textbook with optional online comprehensive practice tests. Only Cram101
is Textbook Specific. Accompanies: 9780872893795. This item is printed on demand.
Nursing Care of Children is the latest volume from the successful Advanced Nursing Series.
It specifically considers aspects of children's nursing, from conception and birth
throughout childhood, within a wide range of health care settings. International experts
have contributed to this unique collection of scholarly papers, creating a valuable
resource for all student and practicing children's nurses. Discussion centers around the
needs of healthy children and those who are acutely and chronically sick. The book is
respresentative of nursing practice across the world, with particular focus on the problems
and issues surrounding health education, care at home, immunization, pain relief and
information-giving to children and their families. This selection also considers the care
of children in day surgery and those with chronic illnesses, as well as a study of neonatal
care and the evolving role of the nurse and parents.
Understand how society works—and how to make it better It’s impossible to exist in the
contemporary world without being aware that powerful social forces, ideas, and
movements—#MeToo, climate change, and Black Lives Matter to name just a few—are having farreaching impacts on how we think and live. But why are they happening? And what are their
likely effects? The new edition of Sociology For Dummies gives you the tools to step back
from your personal experience and study these questions objectively, testing the observable
phenomena of the human world against established theories and making usable sense of the
results. In a friendly, jargon-free style, sociologist and broadcaster Jay Gabler
introduces you to sociology’s history and basic methods, and—once you have your
sociological lens adjusted—makes it clear how to survey the big questions of culture,
gender, ethnicity, religion, politics, and crime with new eyes. You’ll find everything you
need to succeed in an introductory sociology class, as well as to apply sociological ideas
to give you extra insight into your personal and professional life. Get a working knowledge
of Sociology 101 Understand how human communities work Engage more deeply with debates on
social justice, healthcare, and more Interpret and use sociological methods and research
Whether you’re studying sociology at school or just want to gain deeper insight into our
collective life, Sociology For Dummies gives you the tools to understand the mechanisms of
the human world—and the knowledge to influence how they work for the better.

The Basic Practice of Statistics has become a bestselling textbook by focusing on how
statistics are gathered, analyzed, and applied to real problems and situations—and by
confronting student anxieties about the course’s relevance and difficulties head on. With
David Moore’s pioneering "data analysis" approach (emphasizing statistical thinking over
computation), engaging narrative and case studies, current problems and exercises, and an
accessible level of mathematics, there is no more effective textbook for showing students
what working statisticians do and what accurate interpretations of data can reveal about
the world we live in. In the new edition, you will once again see how everything fits
together. As always, Moore’s text offers balanced content, beginning with data analysis,
then covering probability and inference in the context of statistics as a whole. It
provides a wealth of opportunities for students to work with data from a wide range of
disciplines and real-world settings, emphasizing the big ideas of statistics in the context
of learning specific skills used by professional statisticians. Thoroughly updated
throughout, the new edition offers new content, features, cases, data sources, and
exercises, plus new media support for instructors and students—including the latest version
of the widely-adopted StatsPortal. The full picture of the contemporary practice of
statistics has never been so captivatingly presented to an uninitiated audience.

The authors provide a wholly new framework for understanding why poor women have lower
rates of marriage and have children outside of wedlock.
A classic work of American literature that has not stopped changing minds and lives since
it burst onto the literary scene, The Things They Carried is a ground-breaking meditation
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on war, memory, imagination, and the redemptive power of storytelling. The Things They
Carried depicts the men of Alpha Company: Jimmy Cross, Henry Dobbins, Rat Kiley, Mitchell
Sanders, Norman Bowker, Kiowa, and the character Tim O’Brien, who has survived his tour in
Vietnam to become a father and writer at the age of forty-three. Taught everywhere—from
high school classrooms to graduate seminars in creative writing—it has become required
reading for any American and continues to challenge readers in their perceptions of fact
and fiction, war and peace, courage and fear and longing. The Things They Carried won
France's prestigious Prix du Meilleur Livre Etranger and the Chicago Tribune Heartland
Prize; it was also a finalist for the Pulitzer Prize and the National Book Critics Circle
Award.
Spider Eaters is at once a moving personal story, a fascinating family history, and a
unique chronicle of political upheaval told by a Chinese woman who came of age during the
turbulent years of the Cultural Revolution. With stunning honesty and a lively, sly humor,
Rae Yang records her life from her early years as the daughter of Chinese diplomats in
Switzerland, to her girlhood at an elite middle school in Beijing, to her adolescent
experience as a Red Guard and later as a laborer on a pig farm in the remote northern
wilderness. She tells of her eventual disillusionment with the Maoist revolution, how
remorse and despair nearly drove her to suicide, and how she struggled to make sense of
conflicting events that often blurred the line between victim and victimizer, aristocrat
and peasant, communist and counter-revolutionary. Moving gracefully between past and
present, dream and reality, the author artfully conveys the vast complexity of life in
China as well as the richness, confusion, and magic of her own inner life and struggle.
Much of the power of the narrative derives from Yang's multi-generational, cross-class
perspective. She invokes the myths, legends, folklore, and local customs that surrounded
her and brings to life the many people who were instrumental in her life: her nanny, a poor
woman who raised her from a baby and whose character is conveyed through the bedtime tales
she spins; her father; and her beloved grandmother, who died as a result of the political
persecution she suffered. Spanning the years from 1950 to 1980, Rae Yang's story is
evocative, complex, and told with striking candor. It is one of the most immediate and
engaging narratives of life in post-1949 China.

Sociology For Dummies helps you understand the complex field of sociology, serving as the
ideal study guide both when you're deciding to take a class as well as when you are already
participating in a course. Avoiding jargon, Sociology For Dummies will get you up to speed
on this widely studied topic in no time. Sociology For Dummies, UK Edition: Provides a
general overview of what sociology is as well as an in-depth look at some of the major
concepts and theories. Offers examples of how sociology can be applied and its importance
to everyday life Features an in-depth look at social movements and political sociology
Helps you discover how to conduct sociological research Offers advice and tips for thinking
about the world in an objective way
REA Real review, Real practice, Real results. An easier path to a college degree get
college credits without the classes. CLEP INTRODUCTORY SOCIOLOGYBased on today’s official
CLEP exam Are you prepared to excel on the CLEP? * Take the first practice test to discover
what you know and what you should know* Set up a flexible study schedule by following our
easy timeline* Use REA's advice to ready yourself for proper study and success Study what
you need to know to pass the exam * The book's on-target subject review features coverage
of all topics on the official CLEP exam, including society, culture, social interaction,
collective behavior, and more* Smart and friendly lessons reinforce necessary skills* Key
tutorials enhance specific abilities needed on the test* Targeted drills increase
comprehension and help organize study Practice for real* Create the closest experience to
test-day conditions with 3 full-length practice tests* Chart your progress with full and
detailed explanations of all answers* Boost your confidence with test-taking strategies and
experienced advice Specially Written for Solo Test Preparation! REA is the acknowledged
leader in CLEP preparation, with the most extensive library of CLEP titles and software
available. Most titles are also offered with REA's exclusive TESTware software to make your
practice more effective and more like exam day. REA's CLEP Prep guides will help you get
valuable credits, save on tuition, and advance your chosen career by earning a college
degree.

A bestselling modern classic—both poignant and funny—about a boy with autism who sets out
to solve the murder of a neighbor's dog and discovers unexpected truths about himself and
the world. Nominated as one of America’s best-loved novels by PBS’s The Great American Read
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Christopher John Francis Boone knows all the countries of the world and their capitals and
every prime number up to 7,057. He relates well to animals but has no understanding of
human emotions. He cannot stand to be touched. And he detests the color yellow. This
improbable story of Christopher's quest to investigate the suspicious death of a
neighborhood dog makes for one of the most captivating, unusual, and widely heralded novels
in recent years.
ALERT: Before you purchase, check with your instructor or review your course syllabus to
ensure that you select the correct ISBN. Several versions of Pearson's MyLab & Mastering
products exist for each title, including customized versions for individual schools, and
registrations are not transferable. In addition, you may need a CourseID, provided by your
instructor, to register for and use Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products. Packages Access
codes for Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products may not be included when purchasing or
renting from companies other than Pearson; check with the seller before completing your
purchase. Used or rental books If you rent or purchase a used book with an access code, the
access code may have been redeemed previously and you may have to purchase a new access
code. Access codes Access codes that are purchased from sellers other than Pearson carry a
higher risk of being either the wrong ISBN or a previously redeemed code. Check with the
seller prior to purchase. -- A Down-to-Earth Approach James Henslin shares the excitement
of sociology in Essentials of Sociology: A Down-to-Earth Approach, 11/e. With his acclaimed
"down-to-earth" approach and personal writing style, the author highlights the sociology of
everyday life and its relevance to students' lives. With wit, personal reflection, and
illuminating examples, Henslin stimulates students' sociological imagination so they can
better perceive how the pieces of society fit together. In addition to this trademark downto-earth approach, other distinctive features include: comparative perspectives, the
globalization of capitalism, and visual presentations of sociology. MySocLab is an integral
part of the Henslin learning program. Engaging activities and assessments provide a
teaching a learning system that helps students see the world through a sociological lens.
With MySocLab, students can develop critical thinking skills through writing, explore realworld data through the new Social Explorer, and watch the latest entries in the Core
Concept Video Series. This title is available in a variety of formats - digital and print.
Pearson offers its titles on the devices students love through Pearson's MyLab products,
CourseSmart, Amazon, and more. 0133810607 / 9780133810608 Essentials of Sociology Plus NEW
MySocLab with Pearson eText -- Access Card Package Package consists of 0133803546 /
9780133803549 Essentials of Sociology 0205206530 / 9780205206537 NEW MySocLab with Pearson
eText -- Valuepack Access Card
Golding’s iconic 1954 novel, now with a new foreword by Lois Lowry, remains one of the
greatest books ever written for young adults and an unforgettable classic for readers of
any age. This edition includes a new Suggestions for Further Reading by Jennifer Buehler.
At the dawn of the next world war, a plane crashes on an uncharted island, stranding a
group of schoolboys. At first, with no adult supervision, their freedom is something to
celebrate. This far from civilization they can do anything they want. Anything. But as
order collapses, as strange howls echo in the night, as terror begins its reign, the hope
of adventure seems as far removed from reality as the hope of being rescued.
Three basic premises guide this highly successful introductory text - first that theory and
research must be both comprehensive and clear, second that the text must show how sociology
is relevant both to the study of society and to students' lives and third that sociology
can play a valuable role in teaching critical thinking skills. To that end, this solid,
well respected text combines a balanced three-perspective approach with excellent student
oriented examples, and distinctive social policy sections in a concise presentation that
offers an alternative to full length books.
This concise book gives a history of how the sociology of childhood has developed,
contextualised in the history of sociology. It draws on the author’s own experiences,
considers a wide range of published documents and includes contributions on specific topics
by some of the main players in the field: Jens Qvortrup, Priscilla Alderson, Liesbeth de
Block and Virginia Morrow.The book describes how this relatively new discipline evolved and
considers its principal propositions. It looks back to the post-war period, notably in the
USA, and shows how sociological ideas about childhood arose from developmental psychology;
how they began to be formulated to act in complement to psychological ideas and how some US
psychologists began to explore variations in ideas about childhood in varying societies. It
also explores the history of sociological ideas about childhood in both the UK and, most
importantly, mainstream Europe and considers links between sociological and rights
agendas.This book concludes with consideration of the latest developments in this field
such as globalisation and media studies; work in other languages, such as French and
Portuguese and gives an account of work emerging in the majority world and its relevance
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for theoretical developments. It is essential reading for university students on all
varieties of childhood courses. It contextualises this field within theory and provides a
clear picture of the constituents of the discipline. It is also relevant to those working
within psychological paradigms but with an interest in considering alternative and
complementary approaches.
Never HIGHLIGHT a Book Again! Virtually all of the testable terms, concepts, persons,
places, and events from the textbook are included. Cram101 Just the FACTS101 studyguides
give all of the outlines, highlights, notes, and quizzes for your textbook with optional
online comprehensive practice tests. Only Cram101 is Textbook Specific. Accompanys:
9781412977708 .
Introduction to Sociology 2e adheres to the scope and sequence of a typical, one-semester
introductory sociology course. It offers comprehensive coverage of core concepts,
foundational scholars, and emerging theories, which are supported by a wealth of engaging
learning materials. The textbook presents detailed section reviews with rich questions,
discussions that help students apply their knowledge, and features that draw learners into
the discipline in meaningful ways. The second edition retains the book's conceptual
organization, aligning to most courses, and has been significantly updated to reflect the
latest research and provide examples most relevant to today's students. In order to help
instructors transition to the revised version, the 2e changes are described within the
preface. The images in this textbook are grayscale. Authors include: Heather Griffiths,
Nathan Keirns, Eric Strayer, Susan Cody-Rydzewski, Gail Scaramuzzo, Tommy Sadler, Sally
Vyain, Jeff Bry, Faye Jones
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